THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE CIVIL CITY OF NEW ALBANY, INDIANA, HELD A PUBLIC HEARING IN THE THIRD FLOOR ASSEMBLY ROOM OF THE CITY/COUNTY BUILDING ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2017 AT 6:45 P.M.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Council Members Mr. Coffey, Mr. Phipps, Mr. Nash, Mr. Blair, Mr. Aebersold, Mr. Barksdale, Dr. Knable and President McLaughlin.  Mr. Caesar was not present.
ALSO PRESENT:  Ms. Stein, Mrs. Moeller, Mr. Gibson and Mrs. Glotzbach
Mr. McLaughlin called the public hearing to order at 6:45 p.m. and asked if anyone was there to speak on the following:

A-17-04
An Ordinance to Fix the General Fund and
Other Budgets for the Year 2018
A-17-05
An Ordinance to Fix the Non-Reverting
Budgets for the Year 2018


There was no one to speak.
ADJOURN:
There being no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 6:47 p.m.
_____________________________


_____________________________

Pat McLaughlin, President 



Vicki Glotzbach, City Clerk
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